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Dear Parents/Guardian 

 

As a keepsake to remind them of their time at Water we would like to arrange for all the Year 6 leavers to have 

their own leavers hoodie. We have been in touch with the company we have used previously, and they have come 

up with the following design (please note that all hoodies will be ordered in royal blue not the colour shown in the 

design). 

 

 

 

 

 

In order to process the orders please can you provide the required size for your child based on the attached sizing 

chart. The feedback from last year was that they tended to fit on the smaller size so if in doubt, or you want a 

slightly baggy fit we would recommend going for a larger size.  

 

Please can you send the required size to Mrs Graham on bursar@water.lancs.sch.uk by the of 5th May as this will 

give enough time to order the hoodies for them to arrive before the end of the final Summer term. 

 

FWS are happy to cover the cost of the hoodies but if any parents do wish to make a voluntary contribution of up to 

£12 this can be done via ParentPay. Please note that this is entirely voluntary, and all children will receive a hoodie 

regardless of contribution. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Friends of Water School 
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